






Executive Director Update: 

• We are still working with Thentia on our new software.  It is going well and seems to be on 

schedule. 

• 3/19/2025 - We spoke to South University’s PTA students about the licensure process.  

• 4/9/2025 - We spoke to Faulkner’s PT students about the licensure process. 

• 4/23/2025 - We celebrated Administrative Professionals Day by going out to dinner. 

• 4/30/2025 - We spoke to T-Michael’s class about the licensure process. 

• 5/7/2025 - We will do an online licensure presentation for the University of South Alabama PT 

students. 

• In early June, we will send a blast email about the upcoming Board vacancy and the 

nominations process.  In that email, we will also mention the approaching renewal cycle. 

• In mid-June, we will send a blast email regarding the upcoming renewal cycle and also 

mention the nominations process. 

• The renewal cycle and the nominations process will be posted many times on social media 

over the next few months. 
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